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Working Conditions

• Our students have been attending classes in school most of the time
since the start of the school year in August.

• We had a couple of week of distance learning just before Christmas.

• In school we pay attention to safety precautions (masks, washing
hands, safety distances)



Activities carried out

• 11 students applied to the project
• They are all first year students (16-17 years)
• We have had five meetings:

• Information about the project and getting to know one another
• Joining eTwinning and getting to know the platform
• We started doing the videos
• We sent the Christmas presents (unfortunately it was not possible

to send a packet to French Polynesia due to covid-19 at the
moment)

• We opened the presents that had arrived





Activities in the coming weeks

• 5.2.21 next meeting with students to watch the videos they have
made

• The following activity will concern climate history and it will be done
according to the instructions the partners decide on.

• The first contact with the Kenyan school has been made.


